Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Under the freedom of information act, I would like to know the following. Please break down the figures by year, for the past five years.

1. How many traffic wardens are there in your area, per year, over the last 5 years? (Last 5 financial years).


2. What is the cost of traffic wardens - per year, over the last 5 years? (Last 5 financial years).


3. What is the cost of traffic equipment, e.g. speed cameras, CCTV, other technology over the last 5 years? (Last 5 financial years).
See below table - Total for Bus Enforcement Cameras


4. What is the income from traffic-related incidents (speeding, parking fines, and any other you can think of) over the last 5 years? (Last 5 financial years).
See below table - Total for Parking and Bus Lane Penalty Charge Notices

	 
	2014/15
	2015/16
	2016/17
	2017/18
	2018/19

	Question 1
	24
	32
	31
	36
	51

	Question 2. 
	£517,523.10 
	£647,743.46 
	£738,911.99 
	£914,948.32 
	£1,358,415.14 

	Question 3.
	0
	0
	£110,660.00 
	£72,100.00 
	£128,118.00 

	Question 4.
	£1,650,118.00 
	 £1,980,680.00 
	£3,047,507.00 
	£4,318,986.00 
	£4,026,683.00 


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

